
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 
The Village of Smithton, is requesting sealed bids for “South Julia Street Improvements”. 

Sealed bids are due at 10:00 a.m. on June 19, 2018 at the Smithton Village Hall, 101 

South Main Street, Smithton, Illinois, 62285.  

 

No less than the prevailing rate of wages as determined in accordance with the Illinois 

Prevailing Wage Act, shall be paid to any workers employed in construction on this 

project.  

 

Plans and specifications are available for examination at the Village Hall and SIBA. 

Plans can also be purchased for $25 at the Village Hall. Bidding Contractors must 

register with the Village Hall in order to be notified of addendum(s). Failure to register 

may result in bid disqualification. 

 

Each bidder must submit with his bid a proposal guarantee of not less than 5% of the 

bidder’s total bid price.  

 

The proposed work consists of aggregate subgrade pavement widening, oil and chip 

surfacing, storm sewers, concrete curb, gutter and sidewalk improvements. 

 

This project is partially funded by HUD through the CDBG program administered by the 

St. Clair County IGD. The awarded contractor is required to utilize MBE in the minimum 

amount of 15% of the total contract value. 

       Village of Smithton 

 

 

       Debi Boeving, Village Clerk 


